
 

 
 

November 18, 2013 
 
 
Mr. Matt Lepore, Director 
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln St, Ste 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 
RE: Request for Approval of Re-Entry Form 2 without 20-Day Comment Period  
  
Dear Director Lepore: 
 
Encana Oil & Gas (USA) Inc. would like to request a Rule 502.b Variance from Rule 
305.c to waive the 20-day comment period for the approval of Re-entry Form 2, 
Document #400484380, for the Lutz 1-A in Sec 31 T1N R65W, API 05-123-09422.   
 
The purpose of re-entry to the Lutz 1-A is to adequately re-plug the well to allow 
completions of the horizontal offsets on the Lochbuie lease, and the waiver of the 20-day 
comment period is requested in order to move forward with the horizontal drilling 
program.     
 
Sincerely, 
Encana Oil & Gas (USA) Inc. 
 

 
 
Erin Lind 
Permitting Analyst 
 

 
 
Encana Oil & Gas (USA) Inc. 
370 – 17th Street 
Suite 1700 
Denver, CO 80202 

 
 

 


